
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As December begins, our school is alive with excitement and anticipation for the festive season. Alongside the seasonal
activities, we are proud to see the fantastic learning taking place every day. Our children continue to shine, showing

enthusiasm and dedication in all they do.

I am sure you have already heard about the annual festive door competition in which is class will be decorating their
classroom doors around their chosen theme.

A Special Visit from Reverend Chris and Alex Wolvers ⛪
We were thrilled to welcome Reverend Chris and Alex Wolvers to our school recently. They spent time reviewing our work in

Religious Education and Worship, and we’re proud to share that they were deeply impressed by our pupils' engagement,
thoughtfulness, and knowledge.

Both Reverend Chris and Alex praised the children for their contributions and commented on the positive developments
within our Federation. A huge thank you to our staff and pupils for their ongoing efforts in these important areas.

Children In Need
A huge thank you to you all for your kind donations for Children in Need, as a Federation we raised over £6000!!

Warm regards,
Mrs Camacho
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Christmas Events



If your child is going to be absent from school please contact the Academy office via telephone (do not email, text or dojo as these may not be
checked until later in the day). 

Frequent absence and lateness can add up to a considerable amount of lost learning and can seriously disadvantage your child in adult life.
To see our attendance policy visit the attendance page on our website

https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/attendance
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The TreehouseAdmissions

•For more information please contact the school office or visit our
webpage: https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/treehouse

•For more information on nursery and in school admissions please visit our
webpage: https://www.thewhitchurchcofefederation.com/admissions

To find out more about the amazing experiences we are having in school and keep up to date with what is
happening make sure you are signed up to you child’s class on ClassDojo. 

Follow us on Facebook - The Whitchurch CE Federation for updates from school and information about
events happening in the community.

Pictured to the above are our Federation Designated Safeguarding Leads. 
If you need to report a safeguarding concern you will need to contact the NSPCC. 

More information can be found on their website: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/report/

Safeguarding

Next week we will be on Week 1.


